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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
NATS are aware the Examining Authority have requested its attendance at the Issue Specific Hearing 6 on the
Friday the 31st of March. NATS do not plan to attend this hearing, however, it would like the Examiners to
accept the statement below as an update to its position regarding Agenda Item 6i.
With reference to the Sheringham and Dudgeon Extension Projects, NATS anticipates an impact upon its
infrastructure and its operation from the application, and as such has objected to the development.  NATS can
confirm that it has identified and defined a technical mitigation for this site and is currently engaged with the
applicant in respect of securing the necessary contractual agreement to secure the implementation of this
mitigation. NATS remains positively engaged with the applicant and have no reason to believe that an
agreement is not forthcoming. As soon as the agreement is entered into by the applicant, it will be in a position
to withdraw its objection and will advise the Examining Authority, however until such time, NATS must
maintain its objection.
 
I trust this clarifies our position, but should you require any further information or an update at any time, do not
hesitate to contact us…
 
 

 
Sacha Rossi 
ATC Systems Safeguarding Engineer
 

@nats.co.uk
 
4000 Parkway, Whiteley,
Fareham, Hants PO15 7FL
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